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policy 

FREE AND REDUCED-PRICE MEALS 

 

The Board of Education recognizes the importance of good nutrition to each student's educational 

performance.  

 

Children, eligible for free or reduced-price meals, shall be determined by the criteria established by 

the Child Nutrition Program. These criteria are issued annually by the Federal government through 

the State Department of Education.  

 

The Board designates the Superintendent and/or Director of Business Services to determine in 

accordance State and Federal standards, the eligibility of students for free and/or reduced-price 

meals.  

 

The schools shall annually notify all families of the availability, eligibility requirements, and/or 

application procedure for free and reduced-price meals by distributing an application to the family of 

each student enrolled in the school and shall seek out and apply for such Federal, State, and local 

funds as may be applied to the District's program of free and reduced-price meals.  

 

115.34-115.345, 120.10(16), 120.13(10), Wis. Stats.  

P.I. 42, Wis. Adm. Code  

42 U.S.C. 1771 et seq.  

 

 

 

 

Adopted:  6/18/01 

Revised:  3/16/15 

 
The Port Washington-Saukville School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs 
and activities and provides equal access to designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-

discrimination policies: Director of Special Services, Port Washington-Saukville School District, 100 W. Monroe Street, Port Washington, WI 53074 - 

Duane.Woelfel@pwssd.k12.wi.us 

 


